Announcement of Superintendent Vacancy
Milne-Kelvin Grove District 91

Lockport, Illinois

The Lockport Milne-Kelvin Grove School District Board of Education announces the opening of a
search for a new Superintendent who will assume responsibilities on July 1, 2021. The new
Superintendent will succeed Mrs. Donna J. Gray who has served with distinction over the past 30
years as teacher and principal. For 17 of those years Mrs. Gray continues to serve as
superintendent upon her retirement at the end of the 2020-2021 school year. This
superintendent vacancy offers a rare opportunity for a strong and dedicated educator to lead an
excellent suburban Will County school district.

The Milne-Kelvin Grove School District 91 is located in Lockport, Illinois and serves two schools
with approximately 587 students. Milne Grove Elementary School includes students from pre-
kindergarten through third grade, while Kelvin Grove Middle School includes students from grade
four through eighth grade. Both schools are neighborhood schools with all students being able
to walk to school. The District isa member of the Lockport Area Consortium of Schools composed
of Lockport Township High School and its feeder districts.

Lockport School District 91 is an exciting learning organization with ample opportunities for
student enrichment and academic achievement. School District 91 provides high quality
curriculum and instruction focused on the understandings and skills of each academic area. The
District offers a unique combination of the warm and caring atmosphere of a small town with the
most current 1:1 technology, PreK-8 social emotional learning program, and an engaged
community.

The ideal candidate will have a strong record of accomplishment as an instructional leader and
communicator along with the opportunity to work with a dedicated Board of Education and
strong administrative team. Additionally, the candidate should have a strong understanding of
school finance, as the Superintendent also serves as the chief business official.

Additional information can be found at http://www.d91.net or contact one of the BWP
consultants listed below.

Application Procedure

Interested candidates should complete the online application process at
www.bwpassociates.com by October 12.




An application should include

e A completed online Applicant Data Form

e A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest in the position
e Acurrent resume

e A brief description of major professional accomplishments

e College/University transcripts

e Four to six letters of recommendation

e Evidence of Eligibility to be a Superintendent in lllinois

All of the required materials may be submitted online at www.bwpassociates.com.

Application materials will be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to contact
members of the Board of Education.

A regionally competitive compensation package will be offered to the successful candidate.

Each candidate will be informed of the Board’s selection and appointment of the new
Superintendent. The final selection and appointment is the sole responsibility of the Board of
Education.
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